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1.Updates 

   Start-First release.  Finished through question 20.  I will try to finish  
the rest soon.  E-mail me if I write something wrong or you see any  
grammatical errors.  Thanks. 
============================================================================= 
2.Introduction 

   Hey there, I'm Jordan and I am writing this FAQ to help people out there  
who don't know the answers.  In the game Paper Mario, there is a worm that  
appears in different area's and asks you questions as you travel along and  
progress in the game.  Some of the worms (Chuck Quizmo's) questions are hard,  
but some are real easy.  This guide is to be used to find out those answers  
and any others you might have.  I will try my hardest to make this faq the  
best that it can be.   
============================================================================ 
3.Chuck who??? 

   His name is Chuck Quizmo.  He is a worm with a top hat.  He appears in  
random places and asks you questions.  If you answer his questions correctly,  
you will get a star piece.  Once you accumulate enough star pieces, you can  
trade them for badges.  Chuck shows up in 64 places in the game where he  
spits off questions.  Your job, to answer them.  His stars that you get will  
help your journey and make it much easier.  So with further due, here is the  
FAQ 
============================================================================= 
4.Faq of the questions and answers. 

   This is the section that you all want to see.  You probably really don't  
care about all the other jibberish.  In this section, the question will be  
written with a Q by it.  The answer will be posted below it with an A by it.   
The questions will be numbered and go in the order that he asks you. 



1. Q:What is the name of Goombario's younger sister? 
   A:Goombaria 
2. Q:What is the color of the block you can break with the first Hammer you   
    got? 
   A:Yellow 
3. Q:What ability does Goombario frequently use? 
   A:Tattle 
4. Q:What color of pants was the Goomba King wearing? 
   A:Red, white 
5. Q:Which of Mario's battle commands is on the far left? 
   A:Jump 
6. Q:How many windows does the Goomba House in Goomba Village have? 
   A:One 
7. Q:What's the name of the leader of the Red and Blue Goomba Bros.? 
   A:Goomba King 
8. Q:What color are Luigi's pants? 
   A:Blue 
9. Q:How many members are there in Goombario's family? 
   A:Six 
10.Q:What will you receive when you get the right answer in a quiz? 
   A:Star Piece 
11.Q:What is the name of the smart Toad living in Toad Town? 
   A:Russ T. 
12.Q:How many buildings are there in Koopa Village? 
   A:Six 
13.Q:Of the following, who is NOT a member of the Koopa Bros.? 
   A:Blue ninjakoopa 
14.Q:How many Coins are needed to buy a Mushroom at the shop in Koopa                     
     Village? 
   A:4 Coins 
15.Q:Where does Merluvlee, who tells fortunes about special things, live? 
   A:Shooting Star Summit 
16.Q:What is the name of the character who joined you at the Koopa Bros.  
     Fortress? 
   A:Bombette 
17.Q:What color is Bowser's hair? 
   A:Red 
18.Q:How many Star Spirits do you have to save? 
   A:Seven
19.Q:What's the name of the elderly Koopa Troopa who always asks for errands  
     to be run? 
   A:Koopa Koot 
20.Q:How many Bob-ombs besides Bombette were imprisoned in Koopa Bros.  
     Fortress? 
   A:Four 
=============================================================================    
5.Afterword 

   I really hoped that these questions and answers really helped you out on  
Paper Mario.  It is a fun game and I would not want you to get mad because  
you can't answer some question right.  I thank Gamefaqs.com for letting me  
write this FAQ and for them posting my work.  Well, that's about all I can  
say.  Maybe, See ya 
============================================================================= 
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